
Greetings, 

 

I am writing to ask that you vote in opposition to HB4135, Oregon's advance directive currently  allows for the 

choices I want at the end of life. Please do not support removing the advance directive from the statute.  Please vote 

no on HB 4135. 

 

Sincerely, 

Milton Buckelew 

Sandy, Oregon 

 


